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ADDENDUM 1 

 

To:  All Interested Proposers 

  

From:  Lucy Balderama, Inventory Bid Technician  

  

Date:  February 10, 2015 

  

Subject: Bid# 15-007, Bus and Fleet Vehicle Maintenance and Repair Services (Supplement) 

 

 

This addendum has been issued to notify vendors of the following questions: 

 

1. We can provide all services listed in Scope of Work with the exception of Air 

Conditioning System Checks, Vehicle Mechanical Repairs, would this exclude us 

from bidding on this Supplement Contract? 

 

 Response:  Yes.  This would exclude you from bidding on this contract, 

especially if you do not perform any vehicle mechanical repairs. This is a 

vehicle repair contract. 
 

2. We currently do not employ ASE Mechanics at our locations, but also do not 

perform Vehicle Mechanical Repairs.  Will this also exclude us from bidding? 

 

 Response: Yes. This would exclude you from bidding on this contract, especially 

if you do not perform any vehicle mechanical repairs. This is a vehicle repair 

contract. 
 

3. We currently provide Car Washing Services for the County of El Paso, as approved 

vendor, and the same locations that would provide requested services, also have car 

washes. Should we be given the opportunity to fulfill this contract, will this affect 

our Car Washing contract from the stand point, we provide free car washes to all 

customers that utilize our oil/lube service, and ancillary services? How would this be 

handled? 

 

 Response:  Yes.  You can bid to offer oil change services and ancillary services 

on this contract. However, if your policy is to offer a free car wash to all 

customers that utilize your oil/lube service; then those services will also extend 



to County vehicles. If a County vehicle utilizes your oil/ lube services, that 

vehicle would get the same free wash as any other customers for that visit. 
 

4. Do we have the opportunity to include Interlocal Agreement addendum in the 

contract? 

 

 Response:  NO, this contract is only for vehicles owned and operated by the 

County of El Paso Texas. No Interlocal Agreement Addendum is authorized.  
 


